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Teacher Appreciation Week! 
Teacher Appreciation Week begins on Monday, May 2nd and 
lasts until Friday, May 6th.  We have amazing teachers at Fair 
Garden and they love each of our students.  We are fortunate to 
have such a caring staff.  Please take out some time during the 
week to show appreciation to your child’s/children’s teacher(s).  
It can be a note, a card, a gift, their favorite snack, etc.  They 
will appreciate your thoughtfulness!! 
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May Dates 
May 2nd  – Teacher 
Appreciation Week Begins! 

May 5th – Cinco de Mayo 

May 6th  – Happy Nurse’s and 
Cafeteria Worker’s Day! 

May 7th – Let’s Move! Event at 
Victor Ashe Park 8am – 2 pm 

May 8th – Happy Mother’s Day 

May 18th – Stepping Up 
Program for 4 year old classes 
at 9:00 a.m.  

May 19th  – Last Day of School 
½ Day! 

May 21st – Children’s Festival 
of Reading at the World’s Fair 
Park from 10 am – 3 pm 

May 30th – Memorial Day 

 

Stepping Up Program! 
 Can you believe it is finally here!  Our stepping up program 
will be on Wednesday, May 18th beginning at 9:00 a.m. at 
Greater Warner AME Zion Church.  This is our “graduation” 
program for our students going into Kindergarten next year.  
We will send out order forms for t-shirts, so please look out for 
them.  The doors at Greater Warner will open at 8:30 a.m.  We 
will start promptly at 9:00 a.m.  Out of respect for the church, 
we will honor Greater Warner’s wishes and not bring in 
balloons.  Due to their high ceiling, it can affect their air vents, 
etc. when the balloons are accidentally released inside.  We 
appreciate your cooperation with this!  We look forward to this 
grand Fair Garden event! 
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Employee of the Month 
Congratulations to Mrs. Chasity Gentry for being 
our Employee of the Month.  This is Mrs. 
Gentry’s first year at Fair Garden and she has 
done an amazing job working with our three-year 
old students.  The students and staff love Mrs. 
Gentry and we are proud that she is a part of our 
team. She is a well deserving teacher for this 
honor!  Way to go Mrs. Gentry! 

Goodbye to Mrs. Wooten 

The Children’s Reading Festival will be Saturday, May 
21st from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  The festival will take 
place at the World’s Fair Site.  There will be lots of 
games, food, and fun at the festival.  They can also 
meet beloved children’s authors.  You can sign up your 
child for the Knox County Library Summer Reading 
Program. Kids can earn prizes throughout the summer 
by reading books!  You don’t want to miss this event! 

 

 
Just a reminder that summer school will not be at Fair 
Garden or Sam E. Hill this year.  Summer school will 
be at the following locations:  Sarah Moore Greene, 
Norwood, Christenberry, Dogwood, Lonsdale, and 
Maynard.  Summer School will be for students entering 
Kindergarten next school year.  You must register your 
child to attend.  Summer School lasts from May 31st – 
June 24th (8am-11 am daily). 

Children’s Reading Festival 

Summer School 

Ms. Kyli Wooten will be leaving Fair Garden at the 
end of this school year.  It is our pleasure to announce 
that she will be marrying the love of her life and 
moving to Washington, D. C.  Mrs. Wooten has been 
with Fair Garden since she left college so in essence she 
grew up at Fair Garden!  Ms. Wooten has made a 
wonderful impact on Fair Garden so she will be greatly 
missed. 


